
From: Stephanie Hicks
To: Public Comment
Subject: FW: Mayor Bob
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 8:24:50 AM

 
 

From: Brad Bonkowski <BBonkowski@carson.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 6:00 PM
To: Lori Bagwell <LBagwell@carson.org>; Rich Dunn <richdunn@aol.com>
Cc: John Barrette <JBarrette@carson.org>; Stacey Giomi <sgiomi@carson.org>; groovylgs@aol.com;
Nancy Paulson <NPaulson@carson.org>; Stephanie Hicks <SHicks@carson.org>
Subject: Re: Mayor Bob
 
Rich,
 
Your comments will be submitted as public comment for this agenda item.
 
Regards,
 
 
Brad Bonkowski
Ward 2 Supervisor as Acting Mayor
Carson City, Nevada
(775) 283-7073

From: Rich Dunn <richdunn@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 12:02 PM
To: Lori Bagwell <LBagwell@carson.org>; Brad Bonkowski <BBonkowski@carson.org>
Cc: John Barrette <JBarrette@carson.org>; Stacey Giomi <sgiomi@carson.org>; groovylgs@aol.com
<groovylgs@aol.com>
Subject: Mayor Bob
 

 
This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

 

Pete Livermore Sports Complex was named in honor of Peter L. Livermore.
I don't recall anybody saying it should be called the Peter "Pete" Livermore
Sports Complex. So it isn't clear to me why we're talking about renaming the
Sierra Room the Robert “Bob” Crowell Board Room and the MAC the
Robert “Bob” Crowell Multi-purpose Athletic Center in honor of Robert L.
Crowell. If Pete Livermore could be remembered as Pete Livermore, why
couldn't Bob Crowell be remembered as Bob Crowell?
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From: Carson City <webmaster@carson.org> 

Date: November 2, 2020 at 8:27:05 PM PST 

To: Lori Bagwell <LBagwell@carson.org> 

Subject: water/sewer rates 

Message submitted from the <Carson City> website. 

 

Site Visitor Name: Lorretta Marcin 

 

I'm responding to the water storm drain rates. The water rates are high enough in Carson. We have 
many seniors who are on fixed incomes. I work for the school district. We get 2% percent raise. I've 
worked for the district for over 2yrs. and I now just make over 17.00 an hour. My husband is on social 
security and then there's the supplement insurance you must have in case you get really sick. I can tell 
you there are many citizens who are not happy with these increases. What are the contractors expense 
when they put in new apartments, housing or offices? Our wages don't go up that much as the utilities 
do. Many people around town have let their lawns go. We have mandatory garage now, which is 
another expense some of us to make. People are really getting fed up with the water and sewage rates. 
The city wants to grow but at what price do the citizens have to make. People have asked why did we 
need a round about now down Carson St? People use Fairview more than Stewart. It just feels like when 
people become supervisors, their concern doesn't address the people who work in low paying jobs. This 
of course, is my view, but there are many of us who feel that same and can't make it to a meeting when 
it is held during the day. Please pass my comments to the other supervisors. Thank you. 


